PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
2301 MARKET STREET

P.O. BOX 8699
PHILADELPHIA, PA 19101
1215) 841-4000
J.
M“
Assoclate General Co mneel September 7, 1988

Dr. Thomas W. Murley, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Rogulation
Document Control Desk

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Re: Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station Units 2 & 3
Docket Nos. 50-277 and 50-278

Dear Dr, Murley:

Enclosed for filing with the Commission is the executed original of
Philadelphia Electric Company's Application for Amendment of Facility
Operating Licenses DPR-44 and DPR-56. This Application requests changes to
the Peach Bottom Units 2 and 3 Technical Specifications to reflect a
modification to the diesel generator building carbon dioxide fire suppression
system,

In accordance with Section 170,12 of the Commission's Regulations,
there is enclosed Philadelphia Electric Company's check in the amourt of
$150,00 to cover the filing fee for this Application,

\ery truly yours,
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Bradley
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Enclosures
cc: Regional Administrutor, Region I (w/Application)
T. P. Jolnson, Resident Inspector (w/Application) ﬂoOl
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